

Saint Ann Tennis Teams

Early Bird Sign Up!

Sep-Oct 2016

Open to Grades 2-8

Parents, this is a **TENTATIVE** sign-up for the Saint Ann Tennis Teams when school resumes after the summer break. You are not committed ... this is just to help us plan the season.

What to anticipate:

Practices start early Sept., twice a week with two sessions of 45 minutes each in the 6:00-7:30 PM time window at Bluemont Park.

Matches are mid-Sep. to late Oct. & will be on Sunday afternoons.

Expected Fee: \$35 (covers court fees, balls and t-shirts)

If interested, please email child's name/grade & parents' names and email addresses to me, John Greco, at igreco1789@gmail.com.

***As many of you know, Chet and Elaine Bryant have done a superb job running the tennis program for several years. We are sad to see them leave with Cody and Christian as they assume new Air Force duties in Ohio. Billy Peterson and I are taking over as coaches and we have some parents who will be helping coach and organize. If anyone else is interested, we'd love the help – particularly if you play and can help instruct. Many thanks, John Greco